
 On October 26 the Lit 

Wits Book Club, the book 

club for seasoned  

readers, will discuss the 

book An Absolutely  

Remarkable Thing by 

Hank Green.   

 Please complete the 

one-time registration form 

on the meeting webpage: https://

www.csmpl.org/lit-wits-book-club-4 so we 

can get your name and email address. We 

will email you meeting updates. 

 This book group is for anyone who enjoys 

reading mysteries. For the October 19  

meeting we will discuss W. J. Burley’s 

Wycliffe mystery series. Read one of the 

books and join us for our discussion!   

 Contact the library at 

608-356-6166 if you need 

assistance in obtaining one 

of the books in this series, 

listed on the webpage for 

this meeting: https://

www.csmpl.org/tuesdays-

murder-book-club-3 

 For the October 

20 meeting of Readers 

Anonymous, the book 

club for readers in their 

20s and 30s will discuss 

the novel The Historian 

by Elizabeth Kostova.  

 This book is available 

through LINKcat. For  

assistance in obtaining a 

copy of the book, contact 

the library at 608-356-6166. Call Zach at 

356-6166 for meeting details and updates. 

See the meeting webpage: https://

www.csmpl.org/readers-anonymous-

book-club-2 

Highlights This Month 
▪ Virtual Cookbook Club 

▪ Haunted Baraboo  - Meet the  

 Authors 

▪ Baraboo Buds Garden Club 

▪ Chess at the Library 

▪ Jeff Nania Introduces  

 Bough  Cutter 

▪ Tuesdays with Murder Book Club 

▪ Readers Anonymous Book Club 

▪ Piano Duet Concert 

▪ Lit Wits Book Discussion 

The public is invited to a Piano Duet 

Concert performed by Zach Ott and 

Gretchen Roltgen, who will play an 

eclectic mix of pop, jazz, classical, and 

Broadway standards. The Carnegie-

Schadde Memorial Public Library of 

Baraboo and the First United Methodist 

Church of Baraboo are co-sponsoring 

this free concert. 

 

All people inside the First United  

Methodist Church are required to wear 

a mask over their mouth and nose. 

Virtual Cookbook Club on Zoom 

Monday, Oct. 4 at 6:00 PM 

 For the October 4 meeting, we will  

explore dishes featured in Food Network 

books and magazines. 

Choose a cookbook  or  

magazine from our display in 

the Adult Department at the 

library, through LINKcat, or by 

calling us at 356-6166 to let us 

help you get one! You can also 

prepare an online recipe or 

one from your own favorite  

cookbook or other recipe source. Prepare 

your dish, and at our monthly meeting tell the 

rest of the Virtual Cookbook Club about your 

culinary exploration. We enjoy seeing photos 

you take of the dishes you have created.  

 Complete the one-time registration form 

on the meeting webpage: https://

www.csmpl.org/virtual-cookbook-club-4 so 

we can get your name and email address. We 

will email you your Zoom invitation before 

Tuesdays with Murder Book Club 

Tuesday, Oct. 19 at 6:30 PM 

Baraboo Civic Center, Rm. 12/14 

Readers Anonymous Book Club 

Wednesday, Oct. 20 at 6:30 PM 

Location to be announced 

Lit Wits Book Club 

Tuesday, Oct. 26 at 6:30 PM 

Baraboo Civic Center, Rm. 12/14 

Book Clubs 

Piano Duet Concert 

Thurs., Oct. 21 at 6:30 PM  

First United Methodist Church 

615 Broadway St., Baraboo 

Gretchen Roltgen and Zach Ott 



Chess at the Library 

Wednesday, Oct. 13 at 6:30 PM 

Carnegie-Schadde Memorial  

Public Library 

 Wednesday, October 13, at 6:30 PM is 

your opportunity to play chess at the library. 

This will be a self-directed program for 

chess players with some experience. You 

can bring your own chess set or use one of 

ours. Bring a friend or meet one here. 

 Due to space limitations at the library, 

chess playing will be limited to 3 tables in 

front of the fireplace. All people inside the 

library are required to wear a mask over 

their mouth and nose. 

Baraboo Buds Garden Club 

Tues., Oct. 12 at 6:30 PM 

Baraboo Civic Center, Rm. 12/14 

 Baraboo Buds Garden Club is for  

gardeners of all experience levels in the 

Baraboo area. At this meeting, we will  

discuss putting our gardens to bed for the 

growing season, and our plans for getting 

our gardening fixes over the next several 

months. 

 To receive meeting updates, register by 

completing the registration form on the 

webpage for this meeting: https://

www.csmpl.org/baraboo-buds-garden-

club-2 or by calling the library at 356-

6166. 

 All people attending the meeting will be 

required to wear a mask over their mouth 

and nose. 

Jeff Nania Introduces 

Bough Cutter 

Thurs., Oct. 14 at 6:30 PM  

Baraboo Civic Center, Rm. 12/14 

 Columbia County-

based author Jeff   

Nania, will introduce 

his latest book, Bough 

Cutter at the Baraboo 

Civic Center, Room 

12/14. This new book is 

the third installment in 

Nania’s Northern Lakes 

Mystery series,  

preceded by Figure Eight (2018) and Spider 

Lake (2020). The books follow John Cabrelli, 

retired law enforcement officer, seeking to 

build a new life for himself on a tranquil 

Northern lake. But he finds his law  

enforcement skills useful when he is called 

upon to help solve crimes and mysteries in 

the quiet Northwoods paradise. 

 Nania is an award-

winning mystery writer 

with a background in 

wetland restoration,  

conservation education, 

and law enforcement. 

After his presentation, 

he will sign copies of his 

books, available for  

purchase from a Village Booksmith  

representative at the event. 

 This free program is co-sponsored by the  

Carnegie-Schadde Memorial Public Library 

and the City of Baraboo Parks, Recreation, 

and Forestry Department. 

 All people inside the Civic Center are  

required to wear a mask over their mouth 

and nose. 

The Baraboo Civic Center is located at  

124 2nd Street, Baraboo. 

 

The First United Methodist Church is located at  

615 Broadway Street, Baraboo. 

 

All people inside the Civic Center and the First United Methodist 

Church are required to wear a mask over their mouth and nose. 

Shelley Mordini and Gwen Herrewig, co-

authors of the newly 

published Haunted  

Baraboo (The History 

Press, August 23, 2021), 

will discuss the making 

of their book. They will 

tell attendees what 

draws them to the 

haunted past of Baraboo 

and behind-the-scenes 

stories of creating this 

book. During the  

authors’ presentation, the  

audience will get a 

glimpse into a seldom 

seen dimension of  

neighborhoods they think 

they know. After their 

presentation, Mordini and 

Herrewig will sign copies of the book, which 

will be available for purchase. 

 Shelley Mordini is the founder of  

Baraboo Tours, and Gwen Herrewig is a tour 

guide for the company, which offers guided 

and self-guided tours of points of historic  

interest around Baraboo 

 All people inside the Civic Center are  

required to wear a mask over their mouth 

and nose. 

 This program is co-sponsored by the 

Carnegie-Schadde  Memorial Public Library 

of Baraboo, and the City of Baraboo Parks, 

Recreation, and Forestry Department. 

Haunted Baraboo -  

Meet the Authors 

Thursday, Oct. 7 at 6:30 PM 

Baraboo Civic Center, Rm. 12/14 

Authors Shelley 

Mordini, left, and 

Gwen Herrewig. 

Jeff Nania 


